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Successfully Bridging the Gap since 2003
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	March 16, 2020 (Version lll May 15, 2020)
During this mandated school closure for The Bridge Academy teachers will continue the delivery of instruction to the greatest extent possible through distance learning with the following;
1. Teachers have access and/or a list of all of their student’s parents and student e-mail addresses and phone numbers for continual communication.

2. Teachers have individual laptops at home with a power cord and developed lessons/activities. Teachers will be available between 9am and 1pm daily, Monday through Friday remotely.
3. Teachers will send assignments to their classes via e-mail to their students/parents daily. (exceptions would be classes that do not meet daily; Literature, Careers, Health)
4. Attendance will be maintained as well as grade books. Attendance is being recorded through any form of the student/parent communication; email, during video sessions, phone etc. In accordance with our regular school policy any student absent for two days in a row will have their parent contacted. Parents will be notified via phone and email.
5. Teachers will think through and use all available formats including but not limited to; Google Classroom, Zoom, email, phone, Facetime and paper packets.

6. Those classes working in Google docs can be sent assignments through this program. Students all have access to Learning Ally for audio books.
7. We are currently closed until June 16th.
8. Parents and districts have been notified via letter and e-mail of this distance learning plan.

9. Meetings for students are being held in conjunction with each sending district according to their remote conference policies. Meeting formats have included Google Meet, Zoom sessions and conference call.
10. None of our students have free or reduced lunches served on site.

11. Essential Personnel include Director of Education, Director of Business/Finance, Office Manager and Content Area Coordinators. Subcontractors for Informational Technology and Building Maintenance.
12. Facilities are continuing to be cleaned and maintained including both interior and exterior school grounds.

13. Summer Program is developed for either Distance Learning or in person summer program depending upon the decision when we can return to on campus instruction. The Distance Learning will follow our current plan for academic subjects. All CDC protocols have been included for in the plan for live student summer instruction.
       Susan Morris, Principal
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